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TREASURER’S REPORT for the year ended 31st December 2023 

 

The South East region held no chargeable events in the year, so received no 

Income other than an allocation from central funds to enable the payment of 

costs and expenses. 

The South East region also has very limited costs. 

 

The breakdown of Expenses and Costs for the year is as follows: 

 Show visits:   £ 2,679 

 Workshops:   £    25 

 Regional conference £   869 

 Bank Charges  £    36 

Total Expenditure   £ 3,609 

 

These are the only items in Receipts and Expenditure for the year. 

 

Martin Sampson 

NODA SE Treasurer 

 

 

 


